PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Special Meeting Minutes
November 14, 2018

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

In attendance were Karen Pisowicz, Mark Lynk, Chief James Spanier,
Bill Lopez, Council Liaison

Absent Elka Nelson

Approval of Minutes-Mr. Lynk made a motion to approve the minutes of August
16, 2018, as amended, Ms. Pisowicz made second. Motion passed 2-0.

Monthly Reports-Chief Spanier states they were not ready yet but we had an
average amount of calls.

Chief Spanier comments that Detective Komisarcik just got back from lie detector
school. Now they have three people trained Spanier, Lane and Komisarcik.

Old Business-None

New Business-Chief Spanier states Joe Torok does the schedule and over the last
4 months we have lost 5 guys to cover shifts especially during the holidays. He
has three part-time officers and one part-time dispatcher he would like to hire.
Mr. Lynk made the motion to hire the three part-time officers and one part-time
dispatcher, Ms. Pisowicz made second. Motion passed 2-0

Public Comments-None
Comments-Liaison- None
Commission Comments-None Minutes approved thisisday of Scmuua 019,
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